
This week at school we began talking about the changing weather 
and the new season: fall.  Each day at circle we talked about what 

the temperature feels like (getting colder), what it looks like 
outside (the leaves changing, the flowers going away, some leaves 
falling on the ground, etc), and all of the beautiful colors we see. 

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for music class.  She began teaching 
us some fun, new songs about apples, pumpkins, and Halloween!

On Thursday, we got to meet Miss Bonnie during art class!  We had 
so much fun making art with her.  All of our projects that we make 

with Miss Bonnie will be saved for our school Art Show in the 
spring.  We also got to dance and do acro with Miss Kayla.  It was a 

very busy, but fun day!

On Friday, Miss Carly came over from the library and read us 
several Halloween stories.  She brought a really cool Halloween 

craft that we got to hang up in the classroom!  

Some of the stories we read included: Crayola Fall Colors, One 
Windy Day, The Leaf Thief, Fall Leaves, When the Leaf Blew In, and 

Peppa’s Windy Fall Day.

During our fine motor center time, we made fall leaf wreaths, leaf 
hedgehogs, fall trees, and scarecrows!

Next week we will be talking about apples and pumpkins.  We will 
get to carve pumpkins and paint them in class!
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When sending in items 

for Show & Share, 

please remember to 

label everything with 

your child’s name.

Tuesday, October 31st 
Halloween Party 

1:30-2:45
NO AFTER SCHOOL

Friday, November 10th 
Veterans Day Holiday

NO SCHOOL
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